From: Carlos Cardona

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: May 22, 2020

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0014-EX-AU-2020

Message:
File # 0014-EX-AU-2020

Please be advised that the other Bureaus have processed/consented to the assignment of other licenses
associated with this transaction. (See International Bureau Public Notices - Report Nos. SES-02269 and
TEL-02022; Wireless Telecommunications Bureau Public Notices - Report Nos. 14983 and 14994.)

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Kostyu, counsel for Frontier, at 202-783-4141 or
jkostyu@wbklaw.com. Thank you.



